
 

 

November 2024 

 

PCSO Brianna WHELAN  

November has been such a busy month.  

 

We are currently planning events/ meetings for Violence Against Women 

and Children in order to spread awareness and advise of what help is out 

there. We will be doing a coffee morning and going into the local 

secondary schools to spread awareness.  

 

I recently went to Milverton Primary School to do a show and tell with the 

reception year. There were lots of questions that they were asking about 

the police especially the horses and dogs. I was able to show them the car 

and they also were able to experience the lights and sirens. 

 

Myself and PCSO Henderson were called to a male that was very confused 

at the Worlds End pub in Bradford on Tone. There was a language barrier 

but towards to end we were able to establish that the male had walked 

from Taunton and got lost. We were able to get him safely back home with 

his son.  

 

As it is very quickly approaching Christmas, Wiveliscombe and Wellington 

had their Christmas Light switch on. We attended Wiveliscombe on the 

29th and luckily the rain had just stopped before the big reveal. On the 30th 



we assisted our Wellington colleagues with the Wellington Christmas 

Lights switch on and market.  

 

I will be revisiting the beat surgery times/ days as some have seemed to 

be slightly difficult to get to.  If there are any times/ places that people 

would like to recommend, please let me know. These will be sent out in 

time for the new year.   

 

 

 

CSW 

It does appear that we are losing a lot of CSW groups/ members at the 

moment which is a great shame. If you know of anyone who would like to 

get involved, please let me know and I can get them added to the group. If 

you are wanting to set up a new speed watch in your area, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me.  

 

If there is anything you would like to discuss with me, please email 

me. If there is anything urgent, please call 999 or 101.  


